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When it is so clear that climate change is indeed a fact of our lives, Governments of every
hue should be making every effort to encourage the use of non polluting energy sources,
such as solar power. As part of this endeavour, there should be grants to home owners
and a reasonable feed in tariff to encourage home owners to install solar power. Of course
there should be massive government investment in research and the production of
alternative non polluting energy sources. Our planet needs to be cared for by Goverments,
party politics should be put aside to save our planet



